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Dear Parents/Carers 

Weekly Round-Up – November 22nd    

After being roundly thrashed by pupils last year in the annual Staff vs Pupils netball match 

for Children in Need, staff are happy to report a return to winning ways. Well done to all 

involved and those who supported. We shall be sending a cheque for £1138.70 to Children 

in Need - thank you to everyone who donated.  Our Governors visited the school for the day 

on Thursday in one of two annual Governors’ Days that we run. Pupils who took part were 

very impressive and honest, classes were purposeful and focused. These days help us to 

ensure that our governors have a very clear idea of how policy is put into practice and gives 

pupils an opportunity to shine.  

NEW Parent information evening presentations 

The presentations from the Year 7, 10 and 11 Information Evenings held this term can now 

be found on our website. This page can be accessed from the Parents menu, under 

Information Evenings. 

NEW Uniform orders 

Our uniform supplier, Price & Buckland will not be processing orders between Thursday 28th 

November and Friday 6th December. During this period, they will continue to accept orders, 

but they will not be processed or dispatched.  

NICE TO KNOW Children in Need  

Thank you for your contributions for Children in Need. Non-uniform day raised £817, 

Pennies for Pudsey raised £241 and today's staff v pupil netball match raised £80.70, 

bringing the total raised to £1,138.70. 

NICE TO KNOW Future Champions 

We are sorry to have missed off some other names from last week’s Future Champions list 

who were also awarded. Well done to Lily and Freya Carter for their excellence in 

trampolining.  

COMMUNITY See Cambridge City play for free  

As part of their commitment to encourage more young people to watch football, all under 

16’s can attend Cambridge City home games free of charge. The first game is Saturday 30th 

November, with a 3pm kick off at the new stadium.  

 

 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsawstonvc.org%2Finformation-evenings%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckellis%40sawstonvc.org%7C580e09bcd4e548b1a4df08dd0ae7acf1%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638678712357896907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xye2c9CsjhFAbSfwL9qqENiT%2B6yGNM9isVuoIdW1yFM%3D&reserved=0


 

 

The first game will be a ticketed event, please visit www.cambridgecityfc.com to claim your 

free ticket.  

 … 

Wishing you a pleasant weekend,  

Jonathan Russell 
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